
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

File: 5750.00 

May 5, 2015 

 

Shannon Johnson 

Manitoba Hydro 

820 Taylor Avenue 

Winnipeg MB  R3M 3T1 

 

Dear Ms. Johnson: 

 

Re: Manitoba - Minnesota Transmission Project Draft Scoping Document 

 

The review of the draft Scoping Document submitted November 21, 2014 and the comments 

on the document from the public and the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) for the above 

noted project is now complete.   

 

Based on this review it has been determined that the following items must be incorporated 

into the Scoping Document: 

1. all recommendations in the TAC comments; 

2. commitments to include a biophysical monitoring plan, an access management plan, 

and an environmental protection plan for construction in the Environmental Impact 

Statement (EIS); 

3. a description of the measures proposed by Manitoba Hydro to reduce and mitigate 

the potential effects of the project on First Nation, Métis communities, and other 

Aboriginal communities; and 

4. a commitment to include a concordance table in the EIS for cross-referencing the 

approved Scoping Document with the EIS.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 204-619-0709 or elise.dagdick@gov.mb.ca. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

“original signed by” 

Elise Dagdick, B.Sc. 

Environment Officer 

 

 

c:  Public Registries 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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